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Information concerning the Sortera Ltd. Waste Carriers Licence and 
Environment Agency Permits/Licences 
 

Sortera Ltd. has applied to the Environment Agency to change the operator's name on the 

Waste Carriers Licence CBDU90075. 

The Environment Agency quotes two weeks for this change to be enacted. Because the 

Environment Agency cross-checks with Companies House to ensure that Sortera Ltd. is a duly 

registered company, we have had to hold off until Sortera Ltd. is live with Companies House 

before applying for the change of operator name. 

 

Sortera Ltd has also applied to the Environment Agency to amend the following Permits and 

Licences: 

CB3709HX (ex-GBN Services Ltd. Uxbridge site) 

AP3695SX (ex-O’Donovan Waste Disposal Ltd. Tottenham (100a) site) 

FB3609LQ (ex-GBN Services Ltd. Edmonton site) 

LP3037WG (ex-O’Donovan Waste Disposal Ltd. Wembley site) 

CB3132RU (ex-GBN Services Ltd. Rochford (Southend-on-Sea) site) 

GTL/ODO001 (DL606) (ex-O’Donovan Waste Disposal Ltd. Tottenham (82a) site) 

CB333DT (ex-GBN Services Ltd. Harlow site) 

The Environment Agency has yet to advise on the expected time for this administrative change 

to take place. 

 

Existing permits are available on our website at www.sortera.co.uk/documents.  We will 

update the website when we have the amended permits available. 

 

 

David Wolfenden 

Regulatory and Compliance Director 

Sortera Ltd. 
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